
 
 
Reference: RFI 1802067 

 
 
The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial 
research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of 
Law and Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
 

Date: 16/03/2018 Page 1 of 2  
 

 
Request: 
 
Please can you provide files relating to disclosure of payments to suppliers in CSV or XLS format for the periods September 2017 to present  as these do 
not appear to be published on the web site. 
  

 
  
Please include 
-              Payment date 
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-              Supplier name 
-              Expense Area  
-              Expense Type 
-              Amount paid 
  
Alternatively, if the information is being published  via your website please can you provide the relevant web page link. 

 
 
RESPONSE:  
 
All transactions over £250 from September 2017 to December 2017 are now published on the DataMill at 
https://datamillnorth.org/dataset/council-spend-over-f250 
 
They are available in CSV format and PDF 
 
With regards to data for invoices from 1st January 2018 onwards, at the time of writing this information is exempt from disclosure in answer 
to this request, under section 22 of the Freedom Of Information Act (2000) as this information is held but is not yet published because it is 
intended for future publication on a quarterly basis. The information you request for will be available from April 2018 although it may be 
published before this date. 
 
The information when published will also be on the DataMill website, at the same address as above. 
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